
Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District 

PO Box 9038 

Chandler Heights AZ 85127 

Office   480.988.2731 

Fax  480.988.4015 

chcid@chcid.org 

Office Hours – Monday through Friday 9am -5pm 

 

 

A public meeting of the Chandler Heights Citrus Irrigation District was convened on Wednesday January 4, 2017 at 

26651 S Valencia. Directors Elizabeth Fulghum, Joe Overton, Vance Godwin, Field Manager Alfonso Garcia, 

Engineer Greg Dunnan, and Recording Secretary Tyler Woods were in attendance. 

 

Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance 

 The meeting was called to order on Wednesday January 4th, at 7:00pm. 

Call to the public 

 Michael Sherwood, James Crowther, Thomas Wright, Josh Dockery, and Nancy Godwin were in 

attendance from the public to speak about the annexation to Queen Creek as well as road maintenance.  

 Josh Dockery also came to speak about his broken driveway. 

 

Old Business 

 December 2016 minutes were read and approved. 

 Gregg Dunnan reported that the pump station plans are still being discussed. 

 Patrick O’Malley reported that well 4 test results were positive. 

New Business 

 Make plans to be able to connect Well 4 when the approval process finishes. 

Action Items 

 Action items on May 2016 meeting minutes to be completed. 

 Repair Josh Dockery’s driveway that was removed for the suspected leak. 

 Vote on and make a new policy of meters per acre during the next meeting. 

Adjournment 

 Joe Overton moved to adjourn the meeting. 

 Vance Godwin seconded the motion. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 8:19 pm. 
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